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Notification  

Main South Road Duplication Project –  

Seaford to Aldinga 

What’s happening 

The Main South Road Stage 1 and Victor Harbor Road Duplication 

projects are nearly complete. As part of the finishing works, there will 

be some changes to traffic conditions and night works. 

 Work across the project includes: 

• Traffic management: removal of safety barriers, signage 

installation, asphalt and tie-in work and road safety audits and 

inspections;  

• Road maintenance: line marking changes, signage repairs, 

guard rail and safety barrier installation, localised pavement 

repairs and weed spraying; and 

• Dust Management: including road sweeping and watering down 

if dry and windy weather 

 

How this affects you 

Some noise and light spill can be expected, but we’ll try to keep 

these disturbances to a minimum. 

Please follow traffic management directions while work is in progress. 

The confirmed dates for these works will be displayed on our VMS 

boards and on our website closer to the time. In addition, we will 

contact you if the work directly impacts your property.  

Detour information will be provided on VMS boards in your local area 

and on the website.   

The table over the page shows works in your area. We will keep you 

informed with information.  

When 

Between Friday 15 March 
and Sunday 17 March 2024  

Hours of work 

Day works between 7am 
and 6pm 

Night works between 
7pm and 6am 

Where 

Griffiths Drive and 
Robinson Road 
intersection on Main 
South Road  

More information 

Visit 
www.fcalliance.com.au 

Email 
info@fcalliance.com.au 

Call 1300 896 826 
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Activities in March 2024 

WHEN ACTIVITY TRAFFIC ARRANGEMENTS 

Robinson Road and Griffiths Drive intersection, Main South Road 

Between Friday, 15 

March and Sunday, 17 

March 2024 

• Profiling 

• Civil works 

• Asphalting 

• Line marking 

• Kerbing 

• Traffic signal works 

- The northbound lane will be closed on Main South Road 
between Bakewell Drive and Robinson Road during day 
works; 
 

- All traffic will move onto the southbound lane and operate 
under single lane in either direction, between Bakewell 
Drive and Robinson Road during day works. 
 

- Main South Road will be closed between Griffiths Drive and 
Robinson Road intersection and Sherriff Road and 
Communication Road intersection for night works.  

For further information 

Weather conditions may affect our progress. Please feel free call us on 1300 896 826 or email 

info@fcalliance.com.au 
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Detour map and day works on the northbound lanes on Main South 

Road at the intersection of Griffiths Drive and Robinson Road, Seaford 

Heights.  

 


